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Stirling City
Gymnastics Club

Would you like your daughter to try gymnastics?

Stirling City Gymnastics Club has two free taster
sessions available in February for primary aged
girls

Dates available are:
3/2/22 and 10/2/22
Or
11/2/22 and 24/2/22

From 6.30-7.30pm
At The Peak, Stirling

Limited spaces available per fortnight

Email to book and for more details -
cpcott@gmail.com

Find us on Facebook - Stirling City
Gymnastics Club
Or Instagram - Stirling_city_gymnastics_club





